
 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 Pastoral Team 
Father Brad Fahlman (306-352-0988)    Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang  

Saturday: 5:00 pm 
Sunday: 9:00 am & 11:00 am 
 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9:00am 
Tuesday evening: 7:00pm  
(Please check our web site to confirm times) 
 
The first Friday of every month 
Adoration from 9:30 am to noon.  
Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am

INFORMATION 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday – Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

2 Kings 5.14-17 
Naaman returned to Elisha, man of God 

And confessed his faith in the God of Israel. 
 

Ps 98.1, 2-3, 3-4 
The Lord has revealed his victory in the sight of the nations. 

 

2 Timothy 2.8-13 
If we endure, we will also reign with Christ. 

 

Luke 17.11-19 
No one returned to give glory to God except this foreigner. 

   

  Monday                             No Mass 
                                                            
  Tuesday                          No Mass                   
   

  Wednesday   11:30 am     Mass with the priests  
                           of the Archdiocese 
                                             All are welcome                     
                                                            

  Thursday                        No Mass 
                                    

  Friday                             No Mass 
  
                       
PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish Office 
or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume received, some 
Masses may be celebrated at other parishes.  



FOLLOW US ON 

@OURPARISHONLINE 

ASSISTANT TO THE PASTOR 
Victoria Billett 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
Lori Babyak 

 

PARISH FINANCE 
Gwen Herman 

 

FINANCIAL ACCOUNT MGR 
Peggy McIntosh 

 

FACILITIES&EVENTS MGR 
Tom Kuntz 

 

SACRAMENTS 
Valorie Magnuson 

 

COMMUNICATIONS 
Randy Johnson 

 

YOUTH 
Vacant 

 

CUSTODIAN 
Susan Viergutz 

PARISHSTAFF 

Traditional turkey supper with 
pumpkin pie. One sitting only 
at 5:00 pm (doors open at 

4:30). Advance tickets only. Tickets are $25 for adults, $15 for 
ages 6 and up and children under 6 are free.  

Tickets go on sale Tuesday, October 11th at 9:00 am  
To purchase tickets call the Parish Office at 306-352-0800  

or drop in during office hours:  
Monday to Friday 9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

The Resurrection Knights of Columbus are selling Grey Cup pool tickets.  
Proceeds will go to the Knights of Columbus Charities. Tickets are $2.00 each 

If you are interested in buying some tickets, or helping sell tickets. 
Please contact: Darrell Zaba 305-520-7132 



CHILDREN’s LITURGY: 
Children’s Liturgy leaders needed!  
Children’s liturgy is a very important  
part of our weekend Mass  

Liturgical celebration and we are in need of volunteers 
to lead the children of our Parish in this liturgy!  
Your consideration to assist with this liturgy at any of 
the weekend Masses will be greatly appreciated!  
 
Please call the office for more information. 
 

It is celebrated at the 9:00 am Mass 

 

Adoration and Reconciliation 

The first Friday of every month.  
Adoration from 9:30 am to noon.  

Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

Halloween Candy Donations 
We are once again accepting Halloween candy 

donations to help us put together treat bags for 
the children this year. If you are able to help 

out, please drop off your NUT FREE candy/chip 
donations on the tables in the Gathering Space, 
or drop them by the office during office hours. 

 
 



We will be saying the  
Rosary 20 minutes before 

the start of weekday 
Masses. 

NOTE: There will be NO Rosary said the 
week of October 10-14 

 
           For Children, Women and Men 

 
Coats  -  Gloves and Mitts  -  Scarves  -  Headwear 

Sweaters  -  Bunny Hugs 
 

Please make sure the clothing is clean and in good condition. Boxes are located in the gathering space. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

St. Michael's Community School Snack Program. 
Resurrection Parish Social Justice Committee is  
partnering again with St. Michael Community School  
for a snack program and we need your help!  Each  
volunteer would provide either 24 squeezable  
applesauce and 24 cheese cracker snacks or  
granola bars. So a total of 48 snacks. All snacks 
should be  “Nut Free”.  Each volunteer would be 
scheduled approximately once every six weeks. Snacks 
can be dropped off at the parish after any of the week-

end Masses on your assigned week.  If you are interested in helping local school children to 
focus on learning by filling hungry bellies, please consider volunteering for this program.   
 

To sign up please email Kim Beitel at bkbeitel@sasktel.net  

Fr. Augustine will be the homilist at this weekend’s Masses and will be speaking 
about his mission appeal. For more information on his appeal, please see the 
insert in this bulletin. Fr. Augustine will have envelopes in the gathering space 
for people to take and there will be a collection basket to collect the donations. 



 
OUR PARISH HAS AN  

ACTIVE PRAYER  
MINISTRY. IF YOU OR 

SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS 
IN NEED OF PRAYER, OR 
IF YOU WISH TO JOIN 
THE PRAYER MINISTRY  

PLEASE CONTACT  
 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to    

inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your  
generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

 We’re looking for people 
to sign up to help with 
all liturgical ministries.  
Even if you had helped 
out in the past; please 

take this opportunity to sign up again.  
Please see our website for more  
information 

Thank You 

For security purposes; 
the Hall doors will  
remain locked until  
further notice. 

 Today marks the beginning of our 23rd Annual Archbishop’s Appeal! The theme this 
year is “Hope: For nothing will be impossible with God”. This year’s financial goal is 
$1.4 million. Let us live as people of Hope, waiting with expectation, knowing we serve 
a God who is with us always. Let us share that hope with others, and support growth in 
our Archdiocese through giving generously. This years goal for Resurrection Parish is 
$95,343. From contributions throughout the year, we are already at 9.5% of our goal. 

The readings at Mass speak to us about healing – both in physical and spiritual ways. We hear 
the account of Naaman the Syrian being cleansed of his leprosy in the Jordan. When he is 
healed, his faith is healed as well. The prophet Elisha helps him realize that his healing was a 
special gift of God, and not something that can be bought.  
 
Saint Paul’s letter to Timothy tells us that God is faithful to us. Sometimes the world we live in 
makes it challenging to live out the Gospel, but when we know that God is always with us, even 
if we reject that relationship, giving us the confidence to respond to His voice in generous and 
creative ways.  
 
When Jesus heals the lepers in the gospel, only the Samaritan gives praise to him. Samaritans 
were bitter enemies of the Jews, and so it makes the encounter even more powerful. Jesus 
shows us that the love and healing mercy of God is available to all. With the generous support 
that the Annual Appeal receives, many ministries of healing are able to happen. With outreach 
to the poor, to spiritual care in our healthcare system, your financial support contributes to 
many people being able to hear the healing words of Christ and experience His love.  



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 

 
Baptism Registration is ongoing   
  

Preparation classes are required, so register 
as soon as possible. Registration can be 
submitted and classes taken prior to the 
birth of your child. 
  
The next Baptism class is Saturday,  
October 22nd and the next Baptism date is  
November 6th  

  
Register by email to:  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca.  
 
 
Confirmation & First Eucharist 
For children entering grade 2 or higher in 
the September 2022 school year. 
 
First Reconciliation 
For children entering grade 4 or higher in 
the September 2022 school year. The first 
session for First Reconciliation will be  
Saturday, October 15th. 
 
If you wish to register you may do so by 
contacting the parish office at  
306-352-0800 or via email at  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 

Anointing of Sick – available to anyone 
who is seriously ill or preparing for surgery  
 

Reconciliation – Priests are available before 
or after any Mass - or by appointment  
 

Marriage – register as soon as possible to 
ensure marriage preparation can be       
completed  
 

For any of these sacraments               
Call Fr. Brad at 306-352-0988 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

        … faith, friends and family 

Visit our web site for more events and information 



                            FR AUGUSTINE’S MISSION APPEAL MESSAGE                                
The year after I returned to Nigeria from mission in the United States and Saskatchewan (2016), I met a young man, 
Valentine, aged 32 at the time. He worked as a security man in a hotel where he was paid N20,000.00 Naira (less than 
60 CDN $) a month. That was not able to provide him with rent not to talk of feeding or transportation. So, he was 
technically unemployed. Keep in mind, there is nothing like welfare for the unemployed, or for anyone for that matter in 
Nigeria! You are basically on your own. Now imagine that this same Valentine had distinction when he finished High 
School (grade 12), he got admission to study Medicine but dropped out because he has nobody to help him with his 
tuition. He lost his father a few years earlier. He was depressed, confused, angry with himself, with society, and with 
God. I took him in, gave him a job to run errands, while we see if we could help him improve his skills to get a better job. 
Even though we doubled what the hotel was paying him, it was still like nothing. It could not get him off his feet to a 
better life. The only real help would be to get him back to college. We have many young people like Valentine in Nigeria, 
who are very brilliant, but have nobody to support them through school. What happens is that they grow up angry, 
delinquent, unemployed, and a problem to themselves, to their families, to society. To add to this problem, most 
public universities, run by government, are always on strike such that it takes 8 years to graduate from a 4 year 
program! As of today, students have been at home for 7 months because of union strike by lecturers! Moreover, 
these Universities take only a fraction of the students that apply. Overall, the quality is very poor. Evangelicals 
run the highest number of private Universities. We lose many of our Catholic students that attend these 
protestant-run Universities.  

 

Dominican University came into being in 2016 to help solve these problems and provide good education to so many of 
our youths that cannot find admission into the few universities available. This is where we can send some of these 
talented young people like Valentine. Our goal is to change the story of people like Valentine so they can be part of 
the development solution for the country instead of being part of the problem. Like the yeast, they will help leaven the 
larger story of the country.  

The cost of sending a Valentine to Dominican University in 2022/2023 Session is:   

A. 1 academic year: Tuition, Room & Board is N820,000.00 ($2500 CDN) 
B. 1 academic year: Tuition, Room without feeding is N620,000.00 ($1900 CDN)  
C. 1 academic year: Tuition only is N500,000.00 ($1500 CDN) 

 

My appeal is that you support us to send as many Valentines as possible to school and change their story and 
their future. Individually or collectively, we can be part of removing any number of youths from the 
unemployment and poverty list. This is one good way to participate in evangelization. Leave a legacy with us 
and your name will be immortalized in our University history book.  

 

Bank: Affinity Credit Union #1101807 or drop your donation in a designated envelope at Resurrection parish. Please 
include your name and address. Further inquiries call or text: Fr Augustine Ebido 1-306-510-1116 
(emekaebido@gmail.com, frebido@du.edu.ng. ) 

 

Background: Nigeria is a country in West Africa. Currently it has a population of 200Million There are about 370 ethnic 
groups in Nigeria, speaking about 500 languages. So English is the central language, along with Hausa, Igbo, Yoruba, 
the name and language of the three major ethnic groups.. The country is divided in the middle between Moslem North 
and Christian South. Over the years, there are many Christians in the North, and Moslems in the Southwest. Christian 
Missionaries brought both Christianity and Western Education to Nigeria in 1800s firstly to Lagos, Southwest, and then 
to other parts particularly to the Southeast part of the country where I come from. Irish Catholic Missionaries brought 
education to the Southeast. They were supported by potato farmers in their home country. Dominicans came to Nigeria 
in the 50s to help evangelize the North, and South of Nigeria. The pioneers were American Dominicans. We are now 
working in the US and Canada as missionaries  

 



 

 

 

Cuernavaca Project 

Fund Raiser 

 

 

 Brunch with      

Bishop Don 

Guest speaker:   

  Archbishop Don Bolen 

 

Sunday, October 23, 2022 

12 noon 

Resurrection Parish 

3155 Windsor Park Rd. 

Regina 
 

Tickets: $20 
50/50 draw 
 

For tickets contact: 

Joan @ 306-533-1648 

Debbie: debbiebulych@gmail.com 

Sharon: s.bender@sasktel.net 
 



 

 Harvest Music Fest  

             Sunday October 23 

                  2:00 -5:00 pm 

                   Admission: $10.00 

           Featuring various musicians: 

         accordion, fiddle, guitar, vocals 

                          St. Peter’s Church Hall 

                                            100 Argyle St. 

                                            Regina,  Sask. 

                                        wheelchair accessible 

                                         south side entrance 

                           refreshments     masks  optional  

                              for more information call:  

                                      Patricia – 306 530 3075   

                   

                             



The Myriam Family of the Prairies invites you 

For a day retreat on October 22nd  

From 10h00 to 4h00  

Including Holy Mass, Holy hour, talks and sharing and 

Lunch, in the beauty of nature and the silence of the 

Countryside at our house of prayer in McLean, Sk,  

45 km East of Regina.  

 

In this month of October, we will talk about our  

Mother, Mary and her role as our educator to live a 

life in the Spirit.  

 

To register, and get the directions,  

please contact Sr. Stephanie at 306-761-0528 or by email 

pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org 

 

mailto:pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org


The Myriam Family of the Prairies invites all families 

interested into a day of retreat for families 

 

That will be held on 

October 29th from 

10h00 to 4h00  

At their beautiful 

site in the peace of 

the countryside in 

McLean, 45 km 

East from Regina.  

 

The retreat will include family morning prayer in front 

of the Blessed Sacrament, talks, Mass, skits, games, 

crafts, joy!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To register, please call Sr. Stephanie at 306-761-

0528 or by email pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org 

 

mailto:pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org


 

2022 
FALL SUPPER 

 
 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 16th 2022 
 

Paroisse St Jean Baptiste 
4 pm – 6:30 pm 

 
Tickets 

 
Adult – 20.00$ 

Child 7-12 – 10.00$ 
Family (2 adults + 2 children 7-12) – 55.00$ 

(+ 7.50$ per extra child 7-12) 
 

6 years old and less - free 
 

BUY YOUR TICKETS TODAY 
 
 

 
Location:   Paroisse St Jean Baptiste, 2517 - 25th avenue (in front of Le Boldus High School) 
Office hour:   1 pm to 5 pm, Wednesday to Saturday 
Phone number:  306-586-5006 



CFS-Regina is a non-profit family service agency that strives for social justice, 

equality, dignity and compassion for those in need. CFS-Regina is committed to 

providing services that bring about healing, stability and wholeness in the lives of 

families and individuals. We are dedicated to our motto:   Open Hearts, Open 

Minds, Open Doors.  

  

We are actively seeking interested individuals to serve on the Board of Directors. 

Persons with an interest in Finance, Marketing, or Community Service are 

particularly encouraged to apply. Board members commence two year renewable 

terms at our Annual General Meeting in late June.  

  

YOUR ROLE  

Acting with honesty and integrity, your role as a board member is to act in the best 

interests, stability and long-term sustainability of CFS-Regina, including: - 

strategic leadership through good governance, policy development and   review;  

- nurturing a respectful governance and management relationship; - 

encouraging Reconciliation, unity and collaboration.  

  

WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT  

1. A Board Orientation meeting held in September.  

2. Meetings are held five times a year (virtual when required). Meetings are        

designed to be efficient and productive.  

3. You will be provided with all needed materials, support, and mentorship to 

guide your new role.  

4. Participation on committees focused upon specific areas (committee 

meetings are held quarterly).  

5. Participation at the Annual General Meeting and Organizational Meeting 

held each June.  

  

The CFS-Regina Board is committed to representation reflective of the wonderful 

diversity of the communities we serve. We acknowledge that we operate on Treaty 

4 Territory; the Traditional lands  of the Cree, Saulteaux, Dakota, Nakota, Lakota 

peoples and Homeland of the Métis.  

  

We appreciate every effort in support. Interested individual may contact either  

Lorelee Fuchs, CFS’s Acting Executive Director or Stacey Hack Chair of the 

Board Nominating Committee at cfsregina@cfsregina.ca  

  

 



Job Posting | Executive Director 

POSTED: July 19, 2022 
 

ST. THERESE INSTITUTE IS LOOKING FOR OUR NEXT GREAT LEADER…  
COULD IT BE YOU? 

Do you have business experience?  
Does the Catholic faith excite you?  

Does the thought of being a leader in a growing Catholic apostolate energize you?  
Do you dream of developing a good organization into a great one?  

Does the tranquility of working in a small town put a smile on your face? 

Then maybe your next mission is with us! 
St. Therese Institute of Faith and Mission is a post-secondary Catholic school providing adult faith formation in a 

common life of study, prayer, and fellowship, inspired by the life and teachings of St. Thérèse of Lisieux.  
Through the encounter with Jesus Christ, lay men and women are equipped to pursue holiness and become  

missionary disciples of Christ in the world.   
St. Therese Institute – MISSION STATEMENT  

 

Position Summary 
 
The Executive Director’s primary role is to Steward, Develop and Grow St. Therese Institute. The Executive Director 
provides managerial and administrative leadership to develop and implement the necessary plans to accomplish the 
organizational goals as directed by the Board. This role is responsible for overseeing: administration, fund-raising, 
programs and the execution and further development of the organization’s strategic plan. 
 
Duties & Responsibilities 
 

Board Governance 
• Supports and guides the organization’s mission 

as directed by the Board of Directors 
• Communicate with the Board of Directors in a 

timely and accurate manner 
• Work with Board in policy decisions, strategic 

planning and implementation 
• Prepare for and attend all Board meetings and 

committee meetings as required 
Financial  
• Responsible to oversee fundraising and 

developing of other revenues necessary to 
support the mission 

• Responsible for the fiscal management and the 
financial stability of the organization 

• Planning and adherence of annual operating 
and capital budget 

• Ensure the preparation of monthly financial 
reports 

Operations 
• Responsible to oversee the performance, 

maintenance and implementation of programs 
that carry out the mission 

• Ensure policy compliance and ensure all legal 
and regulatory documents are filed 

• Responsible for the hiring, retention, 
performance and discipline of staff 

 
Liaison, Promotion & Marketing 
• Responsible for the enhancement of St. Therese 

by being active and visible in the 
• Catholic community 
• Develop and maintain relationships with various 

Christian organizations to advance the mission 
• Serve as the primary spokesperson for St. 

Therese 
• Retain and develop relationships with donors

  

 PO Box 310 / 650 Ursuline Ave., Bruno, SK, S0K 0S0 
ph/fax: 306.369.2555 | employment@sttherese.ca 

www.StTherese.ca 



Skills & Qualifications 
 

• Leadership and/or Managerial experience in a 
corporate or non-profit organization 

• Experience working with Board of Directors 
• Financial Management Experience and 

competencies 
• Ability to inspire confidence and build trust 
• Ability to apply successful fundraising and 

networking techniques 
• Excellent communication skills including public 

speaking 
• Fundraising experience 

• Be able to lead a team dedicated to fulfilling the 
organizations mission through programming, 
community engagement and fundraising targets 

• Practicing Catholic of good moral character and 
deep faith 

• Ability to work in a collaborative model of 
leadership 

• Dynamic leadership, interpersonal, 
administrative, and organizational skills 

• Computer literacy, excellent written and oral 
communication skills 

• Must have excellent time management skills 
and be able to maintain a flexible schedule 

 
Forming Disciples of Christ according to the spirituality of St. Thérèse of Lisieux. 

St. Therese Institute – Vision Statement 

 
 
 

CURRENTLY ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR THE ABOVE POSITION. 
Recruitment for the position of Executive Director will continue until a suitable candidate is found. 

 
Please provide: curriculum vitae (including references) and cover letter  

indicating why you are the best candidate for the position and wage expectations to 
employment@sttherese.ca 

 
For more information: Please contact Christine Aalbers, Chair of the Board, at 306-830-4898,  

or Vicky Serblowski, Interim Executive Director, at 306-369-2555 x111 
 
 

 
 
 

Bruno, Saskatchewan, is a vibrant community of approximately 600 people, including many young Catholic families. It is 
located an hour east of Saskatoon, a major prairie city with all the amenities, and 20 minutes west of the small city of 
Humboldt.  Many of St. Therese’s alumni have chosen to settle in the Bruno and are a source of fellowship and 
community life.  A K -12 school and basic services including pharmacy, groceries, library, insurance, gas/diesel/propane, 
lumber/hardware, bowling alley, arena, archery range, auto mechanic, and electrical/plumbing trades are available in 
Bruno. St. Bruno Parish is located next door to St. Therese with a resident priest living in the St. Bruno Rectory. 
 
Bruno hosts an annual festival known as Bruno Cherry Sunday, which along with the sour cherry orchards planted on St. 
Therese Institute grounds has earned the town its motto of The Cherry Town of the Prairies. 
 
The Town of Bruno vision is : A community You're Proud to call Home. Small Town - Big Heart 
 
 

mailto:employment@sttherese.ca?subject=Employment%20Application:%20Executive%20Director


Archdiocese of Regina

   Bulletin

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“Has none but this foreigner returned to give thanks to God?” Luke 17:18
Most of us live relatively “easy” lives. We have food, shelter, clothing, and money. 
We go on vacation every year and own a car or two. Most of us take this all for 
granted. Did you ever notice that people with the least amount of possessions 
are usually the most grateful? Shouldn’t this be the other way around? Take time 
every day and thank God for all He has given you and discern how He is calling 
you to share your gifts.

Page One

Archbishops Appeal
The readings at Mass speak to us about healing – both in 
physical and spiritual ways. We hear the account of Naaman 
the Syrian being cleansed of his leprosy in the Jordan. When 
he is healed, his faith is healed as well. The prophet Elisha 
helps him realize that his healing was a special gift of God, 
and not something that can be bought. Saint Paul’s letter 
to Timothy tells us that God is faithful to us. Sometimes the 
world we live in makes it challenging to live out the Gospel, 
but when we know that God is always with us, even if we 
reject that relationship, giving us the confidence to respond to 
His voice in generous and creative ways. When Jesus heals 
the lepers in the gospel, only the Samaritan gives praise to 
him. Samaritans were bitter enemies of the Jews, and so it 
makes the encounter even more powerful. Jesus shows us 
that the love and healing mercy of God is available to all. With 
the generous support that the Annual Appeal receives, many 
ministries of healing are able to happen. With outreach to the 
poor, to spiritual care in our healthcare system, your financial 
support contributes to many people being able to hear the 
healing words of Christ and experience His love.

The Archdiocese of Regina Lay Formation Program
Forming disciples for leadership, service and 
evangelization
+We provide solid teaching from diocesan priests, 
religious and lay persons who are experts in the fields 
of theology, ethics, social justice, scripture, liturgy, canon 
law and a host of others.
+We provide the skills, tools and opportunities to deepen 
your spiritual life, assess your God-given gifts and discern 
how best to offer these in service to Jesus Christ.
+We provide a working knowledge of particular areas 
of service including; native ministry, ministry to the sick, 
dying and bereaved, youth ministry, parish government, 
and teaching the faith.
+We provide the tools and the guidance to speak 
confidently about the church, faith and Jesus Christ in the 
home, the parish and the world.
We are currently accepting applications for our Fall intake. 
For more information on how to register or our COVID-19 
health and safety protocols, please contact our Program 
Coordinator, Deacon Eric Gurash at 306-352-1651 ext 
6724 or email him at egurash@archregina.sk.ca

Archdiocese of Regina 2021 AGM
The Annual General Meeting for 2021 will be held online 
on Wednesday, October 26 at 7:00 PM. Register for the 
meeting online, email mgurash@archregina.sk.ca or call  
306-352-1651 ext 6734. The 2021 annual report can be read 
HERE.

Night Hike – A pilgrimage experience for young adults
All young adults are invited to join us for an outdoor adventure 
on Sat. Oct. 8th from 2:00 pm until 10:30 pm. We will spend 
the day/evening out at Camp Monahan (Lebret, Sask.) The 
day will consist of canoeing, wall climbing, archery, Mass, 
Worship & Adoration, good food, great conversation, a 
Stations of the Cross hike. wiener roast/campfire. Everyone 
18 and up are welcome. Cost: $10 Please go to tinyurl.com/
oyyam to register. 

The Intersection Between Ecumenism and Justice
Archbishop Donald Bolen will give the 4th Annual Paul 
Wattson Lecture at the Chicago Theological Union
Oct. 10 at 6:00 PM. This yearly lecture, sponsored by the 
Franciscan Friars of the Atonement and Catholic Theological 
Union, honours the founder of the Friars, Fr. Paul Wattson, 
and focuses on ecumenical and interreligious dialogue and 
understanding as an important part of the mission to which 
Fr. Paul devoted his life. Register for the livestream at ctu.
edu/event/paul-wattson-lecture-with-archbishop-bolenl/

October 9, 2022
28th Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, 
the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota, 

and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

https://archregina.sk.ca/calendar/our-archdiocese/2022-10-26/archdiocese-regina-2021-agm
https://archregina.sk.ca/archdiocesan-annual-reports
http://tinyurl.com/oyyam
http://tinyurl.com/oyyam
http://ctu.edu/event/paul-wattson-lecture-with-archbishop-bolenl/ 
http://ctu.edu/event/paul-wattson-lecture-with-archbishop-bolenl/ 
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TF317: Growing in Hope - Bishop 
Jim Weisgerber’s Congress 2022 
Keynote
Our Archbishop’s Annual Appeal 
kicked off in September with our 2022 
Congress featuring a Keynote address 
by Bishop Jim Weisgerber on “Growing 
in Hope”. This week on Thinking Faith, 
we invite you to enjoy Bishop Jim’s 
address and to prayerfully consider how you might 
contribute to this year’s Archbishop’s Appeal.
For more information and to donate, visit https://
archregina.sk.ca/archbishops-appeal 
Show Snippet: “In English, hope means ‘wishing’.  
“I hope the Roughriders will get a playoff spot...” and, 
I mean, that’s nice, that’s part of hope. But not by far 
the strength, the core, the heart of what hope means...in 
Latin ‘expectare’, in French ‘esperance’, same word. And 
it means, expectare, it means ‘to wait for, and expect...’”
thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/growing-in-hope-bishop-jim-
weisgerbers-congress-2022-keynote

Development and Peace Fall Workshop Online
Development and Peace – Caritas Canada invites you to join 
us in celebrating 55 years of solidarity with our sisters and 
brothers in the Global South! Together, we will help renew our 
passion for action and rediscover our call to be good stewards 
of creation! ONLINE (Saskatchewan & Keewatin-Le Pas wide
To give everyone in our beautiful and expansive region a 
chance to attend our Fall workshop, we are hosting a Zoom 
workshop on October 12th, starting at 7:00 PM. Absolutely 
everyone welcome! Please click here to register. Or, type in 
“bit.ly/SK-online” (case sensitive) to your web-browser.
Contact: Please send any questions to Michael LeBlanc 
(mleblanc@devp.org) or call 306-205-2334

Creation Care in our Places of Prayer: Energy Retrofits 
and other Faith-based climate action
Kairos Regina is hosting a gathering to help you and your 
church community learn, share, and begin to plan a path 
forward to decarbonize your church. We will tackle the 
questions of why does this question matter from a theological 
Christian perspective, what are others already doing about 
this, and what practical resources are out there to help us 
get started. We hope you will join us!
Saturday, Oct. 15, 9:30 AM–4:00 PM lunch included
Living Spirit Centre, 3018 Doan Dr., Regina
$25/in-person, $10 on-line
Register bit.ly/3QL2Ki1

itwewin Corner (itwewin is the Cree word which means 
‘the word’ or ‘as it is said...’)
Fr. John Weckend, Archdiocese of Regina Truth and 
Reconciliation Healing Committee.
Did you know… Treaty 4 created obligations and duties 
for the treaty partners, including the settlers (newcomers) 
who were represented by the Crown. These obligations 
are called treaty promises. Treaty 4 is “recognized as a 
solemn, sacred, and lasting agreement that create legally 
enforceable obligations on both parties” (p.13). First 
Nations immediately honoured their treaty promises while 
the Crown (Canada) has yet to completely fulfill its treaty 
promises made to First Nations people. (OTC, 2008, We 
are All Treaty People)

Saskatchewan ProLife Association Employment Opportunity 
Are you looking for a rewarding and fulfilling job promoting a basic tenet of our 
faith – the sanctity of life?  This is your opportunity!!  We are in need of a committed 
individual to manage our work.
POSITION: Office Coordinator
Full time position based in REGINA
(partial work-from-home may be possible)
Find full job description at saskprolife.com/events   

CHAS 79th Annual Convention
On October 27th - 28th, 2022 the Catholic Health Association of Saskatchewan will hold 
its 79th Annual Convention at Queen’s House of Retreats in Saskatoon! Hospitality is 
such an important part of caring that leads to healing. This year’s convention theme is 
Hospitality: The Link that Builds Community.  We are very pleased to announce that 
Fr. Ron Rolheiser will be a keynote speaker.  The convention will cover topics such as 
palliative care, addiction recovery, and care for people with dementia and it will feature 
panelists who will help us appreciate the steps we need to take toward reconciliation 
with our Indigenous and Metis sisters and brothers.  Register at queenshouse.org

Trinity Manor at Westerra: 
Welcome Home! Experience the true meaning of retirement with a world of 
choices, beautiful architecture, and a variety of programs and services. Your 
neighbours are caring people who make you feel welcome.  One of our residents 
said, “If I was still living in my home, I would be so Isolated now. But, living at 
Trinity Manor I have friends all around me”.Regina’s own Trinity Manor, a part of 
Emmanuel Care, is under the leadership and sponsorship of the Catholic Bishops 
of Saskatchewan. Whether you need assisted living, short stay, customized care 
plans, or to age in place, we are challenging the standard for retirement living. 
With our affordable pricing starting at $2245, enjoy premium retirement living 
at affordable rates! Attend daily Mass, receive the sacraments, or spend time 
in quiet reflection in our tranquil chapel. Start your day by enjoying the country 
sunrise, 10 mins from downtown. Book your personal tour now by contacting 
Janet at 306-550-8077 or visit us at trinitymanorregina.ca.

Archdiocese of Regina Bulletin Submissions 
To submit a bulletin announcement for 

 inclusion in the diocesan bulletin  
announcements, please email it by  

Tuesday before noon to  
communications@archregina.sk.ca. 
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 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 

To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

If you could have one – who would you choose?  
Nanny - 0%   Gardiner - 1.4% 

Chauffer - 12.2%   Maid - 40.5%    

Personal Chef 45.9% 


